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Ministry of JaI Shakti
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Shram Shakti Bhawan, Ran Marg,

New Delhi, Dated 29thApril, 2025
Office Order No. 295 /2025

The Unified Pension Scheme (UPS) has been introduced by the Central
Government as an option under the National Pension System (NPS) for Central

Government employees with effect from lst April, 2025. The system for opting UPS is
now active for existing, new and past retirees under NPS and the process of migration to

UPS involves verification of subscriber applications by DDO & PAO and the same will
be monitored at senior level.

2. For this, DS/Director Coordination has been nominated to monitor the

implementation of Unified Pension Scheme/Migration to Unified Pension Scheme in the
Department of Water Resources, RD & GR.

(Raj11)

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Tel. No. 23738126

Email-usadmn-mowr@nic.in

Copy to-

1. Director [Coordination], DoWR, RD & GR, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi.
2. DDO, Cash Section, DoWR, RD & GR, C-Wing, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi.
3. Pay & Account Office, DoWR, RD & GR, C-Wing, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi.
4. Wings Heads/Division Heads, DoWR, RD & GR.

5. All employees of DoWR, RD & GR (through intra-mowr).

Copy for information to-

1. Sh. Harkesh Chander, Under Secretary, Department of Financial Services,

Ministry of Finance, 2nd Floor, Jeevan Deep Building, Parliament Street, New Delhi.


